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There is absolutely no precedent for taking away mail in voting. There is no evidence 

to show that mail in voting adds to fraud. A vote is a vote and making in-person 

voting the norm could render many people unable to make it to the ballot box. Taking 

away mail in voting is tantamount to taking the voices of many voters away. I 

sincerely hope all who vote on this measure understand how detrimental it is to 

citizens. I would ask that aside from keeping mail in ballots, we work on a secure way 

to have electronic ballots. If we can all file our taxes electronically, voting should be 

just as easy and if we can keep things like finances, and military information secure, I 

am sure we can make a secure way to vote electronically. Make it EASIER for 

citizens of this country to vote rather than more difficult.  


